We will leave the EU on 29 March 2019

It is good the government is moving an amendment to confirm our exit date. It
is two years nine months later than many Leave voters wanted. It means we
will have paid the EU an extra £30bn after we decided to leave in extra
contributions which gives them a win. Around £8bn of that extra cost came
about thanks to Gina Miller and the courts, delaying our exit by a costly
nine months. Let’s now get on with it and have no more delays.
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